
            
   

             
     

        
  

         
        

 
          

            
       

  
           

            
       

         
          

 
 

        
  

 

March 2 2015 
To Paul Hood and LAFCO Members: 

My name is Alana Guinn and I own two parcels in the Santa Rita 
Hills Community Services District since 2001. 

I fully support moving forward to the building of road access to my 
parcels. 

I appreciate and commend the efforts of the CSD in trying to 
reach our goal to have accessible, functional and valuable 
properties. 

We need the Bridges and Highways District to be created as it 
allows all parcel owners to vote and be eligible to sit on the board 
and decision-making about our properties and investments both in 
time and monies. 

LAFCO requires the time to complete the application, which is 
in progress. The time is needed to reorganize the CSD into a BHD 
to finally complete this excessively long journey to complete the job 
started by the CSD. The landholders and taxpayers of Santa Rita 
Hills require this consideration in order to achieve their rightful 
goals. 

With thanks for your attention in this matter. 
Alana Guinn 


